CAAT. 19/3 545 The Civil Aviation Authority of Thailand
333/105 Lak Si Plaza,

Khamphaeng Phet 6 Rd.,

Talat Bang Khen, Lak Si,

Bangkok 10210, THAILAND

E-mail: airworthiness@caat.or.th

10 April 2019
Dear Sir,
Subject: The validity extension of Repair Station Certificate No. 086/2533

Reference is made to our letter No. CAAT. 19/12692 dated 28" December 2018
concerning the Repair Station Certificate renewal.

In this regard, please kindly be informed that we are processing for renewal
certificate for Limco Airepair International inc, United States at the moment. This letter is to
certify the extension of Repair Station Certificate No. 086/2533 until 31% October 2019 subject
to The Civil Aviation Authority of Thailand audit as deemed necessary.

Please do not hesitate to contact us for any information concerned.

Yours sincerely,

VA

(Kajonpat Maklin)
Manager of Airworthiness and Aircraft Engineering Department
For Director General
The Civil Aviation Authority of Thailand

Attn:  Stanley Grzelak
Director of Quality

Email: sgrzelak@limcoairepair.com



